
Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important update 

regarding the membership fees at [Organization/Club Name]. 

Effective [Effective Date], there will be a new membership fee structure implemented. This 

change is necessary to enhance our services and ensure the sustainability of our programs. 

New Membership Fees: 

• [Membership Type]: $[New Fee] 

• [Membership Type]: $[New Fee] 

• [Membership Type]: $[New Fee] 

We understand that changes in fees can be concerning. Please know that we are committed to 

providing you with the best value and experience possible. Should you have any questions or 

concerns regarding this change, do not hesitate to reach out to us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization/Club Name] 


